
University of Hawai‘i at Mānoa

Center for Chinese Studies
Fall 2024 Webinar Series

The public is cordially invited to attend. Free admission.

Wednesday, October 9, 12:00 pm – 1:30 pm HST, Online via Zoom
Register in advance for this webinar: https://go.hawaii.edu/pca

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the
webinar.

Education for Social Justice: The Meanin


